

30 January 2019

Dear Bim and Pardeep,

 ${\it May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continuing support for STEM\ Academy\ at}$ Latymer and specifically for the recent gift of £6,000 from the Sandhu Charitable Foundation for the 2018 programme.

I have heard from Jackie Price and Patrick Drumm just how successful last year's STEM Academy was and I understand that, due to the enthusiastic feedback they received from those who attended last year, they have decided this year to extend each Saturday session by an hour and to increase the number of sessions from four to five. The sessions will run from 2^{nd} to 30^{th} March.

The parents and siblings of those who have attended the programme will be invited to come along on the final Saturday to see in action the robots which have been built during the sessions and perhaps you might like to join them on the 30th March (or of course any other Saturday as your schedule allows).

I hope you know just how grateful I am for all you have done for Latymer and its extended community over the last decade. Your philanthropic support and your strategic advice are invaluable to us and much appreciated by me and my colleagues in the Foundation Office.

I gove you my most sincere thanks!

Kind regards.